
KOGG(TV), Wailuku, Hawaii 
Facility ID No. 34859 

 
 

Request for Special Temporary Authority for Reduced Power Operation 
 

Gray Television Licensee, LLC (“Gray”), the licensee of KOGG(TV), Wailuku, Hawaii 
(the “Station”), hereby respectfully requests Special Temporary Authority (“STA) to 
continue operating the Station at a reduced transmitter output power.  Gray notified the 
Commission of the reduced power operation on December 16, 2021 (see File No. 
0000177379) and the facility has been at reduced power since December 6, 2021. 
 
As discussed in its reduced power notification, the Station was forced to reduce its normal 
transmitter output power to 200 watts due to a transmitter failure.  The facility is currently 
operating at 800 watts TPO with 19.1 kW of ERP.  The Station is working to repair the 
damaged equipment, but if unsuccessful, will need to order replacement parts, which may 
extend its time operating at reduced power. 
 
Gray respectfully requests special temporary authority to continue operating the Station at 
reduced power for a period of 180 days, or until such time as the necessary repair work is 
completed. 


